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The third annual report from the World Health Organisation’s (WHO) Healthy
Promoting Hospitals (HPH) and Healthy Services network highlights a rich selection
of the innovative developments and team-working achievements across services in
Northern Ireland. The report provides a platform to showcase the five Health and
Social Care Trusts and Cooperation and Working Together (CAWT)’s commitment to
health and wellbeing to the population and shows how hospitals can have an impact
on the determinants of health as they are explained in the context of people’s daily
lives.

The Public Health Agency (PHA) continues to support the network both locally and
nationally as this report gives hospitals and other health services a chance to be
recognised as health enhancing organisations.

The HPH and Healthy Services concept recognises that a hospital is much more than
a place where people go for treatment and cure from sickness. It identifies the huge
opportunities for the promotion of good health among the many thousands of
people, patients and staff who have daily contact with hospitals and also with the
wider community which the hospitals serve.

In recent years much progress has been made in addressing health improvement in
the hospital setting by looking at the broader cultural, social and environmental
issues which can support health and wellbeing. The Northern Ireland HPH network
continues to embrace change across services and to drive action to ensure that
health improvement is embedded in the new health and social care systems.

The PDF version of the full report can be found below.

Details



Format
32 page, A4, report.
Target group
Individuals and groups with an interest in hospital and health services in Northern
Ireland.
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Health Promoting Hospitals Report 2008-2009.pdf 1.14 MB
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https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/Health%20Promoting%20Hospitals%20Report%202008-2009.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/2366

